From: sharon

To: Justin Lux; Sarah Anderson
Subject: Fw: Parking Success at Sherman Street Parking Lot
Date: Sunday, August 25, 2024 6:34:55 PM

This was the 2nd email....Lyman was super impressed. 1'd replied to his 1st email saying it
was a joint effort with City and chamber. Kudos!

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer

On Sun, Aug 25, 2024 at 6:16 PM, Lyman Toews
<lymantoews@hotmail.com> wrote:

Putting up signage and policing the Sherman Street Parking Lot made the biggest difference,
otherwise we would have seen trailers there like we saw during the Rally. I suggest that we
give those responsible for policing that lot a big THANK YOU.

From: sharon <ramnorahs@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2024 7:42 AM

To: Lyman Toews <lymantoews@hotmail.com>

Subject: Re: Parking Success at Sherman Street Parking Lot

This was a coordinated effort between the City and Chamber. Having the slag
pile for trailer parking and running a trolley out there was the much-needed
solution that we didn't have in the past.

I'm happy you saw the improvement.

Cheers,

Sharon

On Sunday, August 25, 2024 at 06:34:27 AM MDT, Lyman Toews <lymantoews@hotmail.com>
wrote:
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Compared to the Motorcycle Rally, your efforts to eliminate trailer
parking successfully more than doubled the available parking spaces in
the Sherman Street Parking lot, providing a significant benefit to our
visitors during Kool Deadwood Nights.

Y our recommendations allowed many to park within easy walking
distance of our events, enhancing their experience. Moreover, your
actions enabled us to fully showcase the multi-million-dollar
improvements made to the creek and adjacent parking lot.

Your coordination with RCS to relocate their idle construction materials
was also much appreciated.

Thank you for all your focused work!

Lyman Toews

788 Main Street



